
Committee Issues Final Call to JOCS-AOCS 

Joint Meeting in LA 

Plans for the JOCS-AOCS 1972 Joint Meeting have been completed, and the local committee 
is issuing its final call to members to travel to Los Angelas, April 23-26. Headquarters for the 
meeting will be the Los Angeles Hilton Hotel. 

This meeting will be the first to combine the talents of the American Oil Chemists' Society 
and the Japan Oil Chemists' Society. Robert Conner, Technical Program Chairman, reports that 
there will be participants from the following countries in addition to the U.S. and Japan: 
France, Germany, Italy, The Netherlands, Czechoslovakia, USSI%, England, Australia, Mexico 
and Canada. See February JAOCS for details of the program and abstracts of papers to be 
presented. 

Mrs. L.O. Leenerts, Ladies Program Chairman, extends a special invitation to the spouses 
of AOCS members to come along to the meeting for three days of sightseeing and social 
events. Those arriving early may be part of a Disneyland tour. Details will be provided in 
a special letter. 
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